
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Due to the rain this past week, our STEM Color Walk and Run has been rescheduled for this 

coming Thursday, May 4th. All the information is on our website and social media pages. We 

hope you all are able to make it.  

 

As a reminder, we are in the process of collecting student laptops and chargers. Several students 

have checked in their laptops but not their chargers. Please take a moment this weekend to help 

your child locate their charger and put it in their bookbag.  

 

The track team will have a meet on Tuesday at Southeast Middle School. Softball and baseball 

will play at home on Monday against Southwest Middle and at Southeast on Wednesday. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


